
 
 

 

HEERF III 
 
The Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III 

The federal government has supplied money to institutions again to help students with major 
education disruptions due to the coronavirus pandemic. The government placed strict regulations 
on who could receive the funding. The institution carefully reviewed those regulations and made 
sure that we followed them closely. 

You will have two options for your eligible payment amount from HEERF. The two options 
are:  

• You can choose to have all or a portion of your payment applied to your outstanding 
balance at Point University, or  

• You can choose to receive the payment through your BankMobile account.  

You will receive an email on Wednesday, February 9 with a Docusign listing each option above. 
You will need to complete the form for the option you choose for the HEERF III payment by 
Monday, February 14 at noon. 

To learn more about CARES Act: Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund, please visit 
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ope/caresact.html. 

In addition, please review your BankMobile account at https://www.bankmobilevibe.com to 
verify your BankMobile information is accurate. If you need further assistance with your 
BankMobile account or need to set up an account with BankMobile, please email 
Student.Billing@point.edu to request an access code for account set up.  

If you have any questions about this process, please contact the Student Billing & Payment 
Center at Student.Billing@point.edu or call 706-385-1018.  

Thank you,  
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